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A word from the Coordinator

Spring seems to have taken 
it easy this year, but our 
team sure didn’t. With the 
information you’ve provided 
us, we are preparing 
new analyses to better 
understand the development 
of young Quebecers, their 
educational path or their 
entry in the workforce. Various 
organizations are interested in 
these analyses to improve youth 
programs, whether regarding 
school-work balance or health 
and safety at work. This interest 
is reflected by the arrival of a 
new partner in the study: the 
Institut de recherche Robert-
Sauvé en santé et en sécurité 
du travail. We are pleased to 
welcome them in the big family 
of “I Am, I’ll Be” partners.

I want to take this opportunity 
to tell you how important and 
appreciated your participation 
in this study is to us. In a 
longitudinal survey like “I Am, 
I’ll Be,” the families selected 
in 1998 are essential because 
they can not be replaced. And 
much like good wine, the more 
a study extends over a long 
period of time, the more value 
it acquires!

Have a great summer!

Delphine Provençal

	� A kit based on the “I Am, I’ll Be” study data
In February, the Institut launched the SurvEd kit on success in 
school. This tool consists of 13 fact sheets that summarize results 
presented in the publications produced with the study’s data. 
This kit is designed to make results more accessible and useful 
to stakeholders from all sectors working for student retention 
and success in school... and all those who have the future of 
youth at heart!

These sheets present popularized summaries of results relating 
to school success of young people and cover topics such as 
parent-school collaboration, teacher-student relationship, moti-
vation, victimization, school performance and risk of dropping 
out. The kit is available on the homepage of the study’s website 
(www.iamillbe.stat.gouv.qc.ca).

	 �Impact and influence of our survey
During the 82nd edition of the Association francophone pour le 
savoir’s convention, held in May, the study’s coordinator gave 
a talk on the transition to a Web questionnaire for young people 
during the 2013 data collection. This presentation is available 
on the study’s website in the Symposiums section.

	� Next data collection
The entire “I Am, I’ll Be” team is pleased to announce that the 
next round of data collection will take place in spring 2015! 
Your participation and your child’s participation remain as 
important as ever in order to establish an accurate picture of 
the various experiences of young people in Québec. You’ll 
soon be informed of the data collection details.

	 �The moving season is coming!
If you are moving to a new place soon, please inform us by either:

•	 Filling out this Notice of Change of Address and sending it 
to us by mail.

•	 Sending us an email with your first and last name and your 
child’s, your old and new contact information and the 
date of the change to the following address: Iam_Illbe@
stat.gouv.qc.ca.

•	 Contacting Delphine Provençal at 514-873-4749, ext. 6112, 
or toll-free at 1-877-677-2087.

All newsletters are available on the website of the study.

Les versions françaises de tous les bulletins sont disponibles au 
www.jesuisjeserai.stat.gouv.qc.ca.
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